ST. JOHN’S ENGLISH MEDIUM SCHOOL, CHHURA

A CBSE AFFILIATED SCHOOL

Summer Vacation Notice

Dear Parents, Date: 21/04/2023

It is for your kind information that all physical classes are suspended for all classes due to heat wave and Online
classes (Zoom ) will be started from 24™ April to 29" April 2023 and 1" June 2023 to 15" June 2023 (from classes 1°*
to 10™).Kindly cooperate in this regard and guide children at home during the online classes.

The school is going to announce the summer vacation for

Pre-primary classes : From 24™ April 2023 (Monday) to 15" June 2023(Thursday).

From classes 1 to 10"™: From 1" May 2023 (Monday) to 31* May 2023(Wednesday).

So, kindly note the following instructions.

1. School will be reopening on 16" June 2023 (Friday) after summer vacations for all classes.

2. School has given home assignment for summer vacation to your ward in major subjects. So motivate and Guide your
ward to complete it. Holiday Home Work can be downloaded from the School website from 1* May 2023 onwards. Link
for Holiday Homework: (https://siemschhura.in/announcements notice.php)

3. Here are the ways by which you can make your holidays fun and learning at the same time:

® Speak in English as much as possible.

e Help parents in small household chores like dusting, cleaning and watering the plants.

® Read story books in English and Hindi.
4. School is giving daily routine schedule to your ward to sustain healthy life style. So instruct & boost up him/her to
follow it. For this if you face any problem, you may contact to school.
5. Home assignment for summer vacation is given for 25- 30 days and that should be completed only if student studies
for 4 hours daily.
6. If you have not submitted the due fee of your ward, kindly submit it as earliest to avoid late fee.
7. School gives advice to all the parents to have a picnic- cum- excursion with your loving ward during this summer
vacation.
8. Don'’t provide junk & spicy food to your ward during this stroking heat and discuss adverse /fatal effects of such type
of edible food.
9. The holiday homework project has been designed keeping in mind learning objectives, purposeful activity and
development of our young learners.
10. For the assignment of summer vacation your ward will make as per instruction for all subjects.
11. School recommends for non-academic learning like Art, dance, music or swimming classes during summer vacation.
12. In these summer temperature is unexpectedly high, so be aware and take care of your ward. We know that it will be
a challenging task for the parent to control the ward during the summer vacation but we hope that you will maintain
balance with his/her enthusiasm towards vacation and academic & non-academic learning.

Bindu George Jacob
Principal

Wishing all of you relaxing, joyful holidays filled with memorable time with your family.

Have an enjoyable vacation with family and friends.

Note:- All work presented should be done by the student himself/herself. All work to be submitted by 19" June 2023

(Monday). Parents are requested to just guide the children to complete the task on their own.
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